
An Invitation from Mississauga Festival Family of Choirs

Mississauga Festival Family of Choirs (MFFC) is a community choral organization made of of three choirs, we 
invite you to become a valued MFFC Community Partner!  

Artistic Director David Ambrose has designed an exciting three-concert season. Two will take place at the Living 
Arts Centre, Mississauga’s premier concert venue: Holiday Stories in December, and Trampled Earth with 
orchestra in May, and Resonance to close the season in June. 

With almost 150 members and a diverse, affluent and engaged audience base, MFFC partnership affords your 
business an outstanding opportunity.  In addition to generating public awareness of your support for the arts in 
Mississauga, MFFC community partnership provides many benefits including advertising and/or logo placement 
in concert programs, online and in promotional materials. 

For further information about our choir and the levels of partnership available, or to discuss sponsorship 
further, please email partnership@mississaugafestivalchoir.com or call MFC Fundraising Director Kristan 
Koehle at 416-602-2677.  We look forward to welcoming you as a partner to a choir that is truly part of your 
community. 

Please complete and submit by mail to the address below. 

Name of Contributor/Company 

Address 

Telephone 

Email

Box 48007 • Mississauga ON L5A 4G8 • info@mississaugafestivalchoir.com • mississaugafestivalchoir.com 

Check Partnership Level: 
☐ Season or Concert Sponsor*
☐ Soprano Level ($1,000+)
☐ Alto Level ($750+)
☐ Tenor Level ($450+)
☐ Bass Level ($250+)

☐ I do not wish to be a partner
but would like to support the
choir with a donation:
Donation amount:

*A Community Partnership Committee
member will call you to discuss season or
concert sponsorship.




